
Dear Sed.exhibits 
 

As I understand it, SB 283 requires the board of education and Oregon Health Authority to review 

independently funded studies, and not just those backed and funded by industry.  I would anticipate 
that such reviews would include, but not be limited to, biological and physiological and neurological 
and psychological effects of microwave radiation from wireless technology.  I would hope that this 
would also include studies that deal with fatal development, brain and neural development, and 
more.  This is to be carried out in schools, but it seems to me an even wider approach should be used 
to include at least those adults who work with children in any capacity, health care workers, and 
psychologists. It would also require schools to teach children to use wireless devices more 
safely.  Children are certainly more vulnerable to microwave radiation, as they are growing 
biologically, and therefore more likely to experience problems.   It would seem to me that children 
should understand and appreciate microwaves, radiation, scientific methods, and evidence gathering 
and analysing, and the risks and dangers from such technology on living beings.  Given the various 
sources of microwave radiation these days, this is essential to wellbeing and health for the future. 
--  
"Each time a man stands up for an ideal, or acts to improve the lot of others, or strikes out against injustice, he sends 
forth a tiny ripple of hope, and crossing each other from a million different centers of energy and daring, those ripples 
build a current which can sweep down the mightiest walls of oppression and resistance." 
 
Robert F. Kennedy 
Capetown, June 6th 1966 
 
Pacific still means peace, 
 
Robert J. Gregory, Ph.D. 
Independent researcher 
Queensland, Australia 
 

https://olis.leg.state.or.us/liz/2019R1/Measures/Overview/SB283

